
Energy Savings Policy 
Summary 

Plant Operations has established a policy to reduce electrical consumption by using 
lighting only as needed to perform duties in unoccupied spaces.  

Purpose 

The purpose of this document is to describe the policy to reduce electrical consumption 
by using lighting only as needed to perform duties in unoccupied spaces. 

Policy 

Area lighting will be turned on in offices, meeting/conference rooms, and classrooms by 
Campus Police when the building is unlocked. Except for classrooms and hallways, lights 
are to be turned off upon leaving, if the space is no longer occupied. Lights will be 
extinguished by Campus Police at the end of the day when locking the facility. 

Related USG Policy 

N/A 

Last Update 

N/A 

Responsible Authority 

Plant Operations 

 

 


